
Parents,  

 I have collect-

ed most of the con-

sent forms for the end 

of year party.  I am 

sending them to Navi-

ra today, so if your 

child has not paid or 

turned in the consent 

form, please send it 

the day of the party.  

Your child will not be 

allowed to participate 

without a consent 

form.  

 The end of year 

party is Thursday, May 

18, from 3-5 p.m.  We 

are walking to the Fos-

ter Recreation Center 

right after school.  

Thank you to the 

moms who organized 

this party for us! 

 

 Please send a 

bag to school next 

Wednesday so we can 

clean out our desks.   

 There will not 

be a hot lunch served 

on Thursday, May 18.  

There will be sack 

lunches available 

for purchase. 

 Scrap-

books are due 

tomorrow! 

   

 Have a 

great week! 

  

Mrs. Broaddus 

  

 

  

  

 4TH GRADE NEWS  

Upcoming events 

 

¶ Famous Missourian 

Scrapbooks due Tuesday 

¶ Bring a bag for next 
Wednesday, May 17, to 

clean out desks 

¶ End of Year Party 
Thursday, May 18, 3-5 

p.m. 

 

 

 

MATH  
We will continue some 

of Topic 16 learning 

about polygons.  There 

will be homework 

Monday and Tuesday 

only. 

 

 

 

 

 

THE BROADDUS BUZZ      

Week of May 8, 2017   



 We are reading Looking 

for Miza this week.  It is another 

nonfiction animal book.  The stu-

dents will identify text features 

and cite text evidence when ana-

lyzing or answering questions. 

 I will hand back animal 

research writing this week. 

FINISHED FOR FOURTH 

GRADE!  
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SOCIAL 

SPELLING     

  

 

 

 

 

 

We will try to finish Ch. 16 this 

week.  We will also learn some 

state symbols of Missouri if time 

allows. 

We will also be sharing our Fa-

mous Missourian Scrapbooks. 

 

 

  

 

READING AND WRITING  


